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WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM

P.O. Box 968 ¢ 3000 George Washington Way ¢ Richland. Washington 99352

Docket No: 50-460
50-508

G01-88-0035
G03-88-0140
May 13, 1988

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatery Commission
washington, D. C. 2055%

Gentlemen:

Subject: WNP-1 and WNP-3 RESPONSE
GENERIC LETTER 88-05
BORIC ACID CORROSION OF CARBON
STEEL REACTOR PRESSURE BOUNDARY
COMPONENTS IN PWR PLANTS

The Washington Public Power Supply System has received and reviewed the
subject Generic Letter. Generic Letter 88-05 reqguested that all PWR
licensees or CP holders provide assurance that a program has been
implemented to address the corrosive effects of reactor coolant system
leakage at less than Technical Specification limits.

Because of the long-term construction delay status of WNP-1 (B&W NSSS)
and WNP-3 (CE NSSS), no action in response to this request will be taken
until after restart of construction.

This response is being provided in accordance with 10CFR 50.54(f) as
requested. Should you have any questions, please contact me at (509)
372-5238.

Very truly yours,
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* G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs
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